
  NEWSLETTER 12th May 2023 

Well done to our Year 6 children, they have worked  very hard this week and conducted  

themselves in a very mature and responsible way while sitting the SAT tests. 

 We’re sure they will do well. They have had a fun filled afternoon at the park to end their week. 

 

They are off to Condover Hall  on Monday for their residential trip we hope they have a lovely,   
relaxing and fun filled few days.  



24 of our Year 4 children are making their First Holy communion this  

Saturday at St John Fisher  Church.  We hope they have a lovely day 
and one that they will remember for a long time. 

 

. 

As you are aware we had an OFSTED inspection last week. 
May we take this opportunity to thank all the parents that took 
the time to complete the questionnaire and also the parents 
that sent us emails offering us their best wishes and support, 

they were greatly appreciated. 

The children did us proud and were amazing as usual. 

When we get the report we will share it with all of our parents 
and carers. 

Another busy week for our 
Eco Club who have been 
helping keep our school tidy 
and rubbish free. 



Year 1 have had lots of fun this week learning about famous 
explorers in History. On Wednesday they learnt about Neil 
Armstrong and built their own spacecrafts to re-enact the 

moon landing. 



 

 

 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove 
it. Keep up the good work everyone. 

This week our class  
winners are  

Year 5.              
Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition  
winner this week  

is Jessica from Year 5.      
Our Phonics star pupil is Leo 

from Year 1. 
                               

Well done Jessica and Leo 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

DOJO AWARDS  



Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.  

 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/Forthcoming-Resources/3_Helper.pdf 

 

10th May 2023 

13th May - Year 4 First Holy Communion 
15th May - Year 6 trip to Condover Hall 
22nd May - Year 4 trip to CHET 
25th May - School closed until 7th June 
 
 
 
 
 

. 

Can we ask parents that if your child is off school and you have booked a 
school meal then please cancel it as early as possible. Some parents book well 
in advance for meals so if the child is going on a trip then the meal should be 
cancelled to make things easier for the school cook. 

May we remind you that the Extra Club bookings and 
payments are now done through the school spider app. 

Our new children for September have all been  

informed that they have been offered a place at our school, 
we look forward to welcoming them in September. 

 

We still have a few places available if you know of anybody 
that would like to join our lovely school please spread the 
word. 

EXTRA 
CLUB 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/Forthcoming-Resources/3_Helper.pdf

